City of Shoreline

17500 Midvale Avenue North
Shoreline, WA 98133-4921
(206) 801.2500 « Fax (206) 546.8761

June 10, 2015

David Fosmire
P.O. Box 60038
Shoreline, WA 98160

RE: Right of Way applications #123683, #123684 and 123685

Dear Mr. Fosmire:

After review of the above-teferenced permit applications, it was determined that additional
information is needed to ensure compliance with SMC 12.30 Public Tree Management. Please
provide two (2) copies of a separate site plan for each permit with the following information:

o Location of the (12) trees that are proposed to be removed; and
e Planting location and common name/species of the twenty-eight (28) replacement trees.

When developing your plans, please remember that replacement trees must be planted in the
vicinity of the trees being removed and that all selected species must be from the City of
Shoreline’s Recommended Street Tree List (attached). In addition, a performance and
maintenance bond in the amount of $67,200 will be required so as to ensure not only that the
replacement trees are planted but their survival over a three-year plant establishment period.

If you have any questions please feel free to contact me at 206.801.2529.

Sincerely,

Danielle L. Angiono
Development Review Engineer




